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Date for your diary

August 27th is Moving Day
all help is welcome

. Summertime Play Dates
As you are aware we will have some new children joining us for Senior Infants

on August 30th. Their parents have expressed an interest in meeting up over the
summer to help their children socialise and develop friendships.These playdates will also
benefit children who are learning English as an additional language as it will give
them the opportunity to speak English over the summer months. So if you are free and
: interested the play park at Lough Lannagh has been suggested and every Sunday 5-6pm.

Park and Stride Policy

As outlined in a separate letter the Park and Stride Policy must be adhered to.
Please for the sake of the safety of our children drive and park with care.

News Update

We had a great turn out at our new parents information evening.We look set to have approximately 17 Junior
Infants and 16 Senior Infants next school year.This is a significant increase in numbers but we have laid great foundations
together so | hope that the Ethos and Atmosphere of our school continues.We will recruit a new Teacher in August
and Jarlath Munnelly will be back to help us with this mammoth task.Work on Marsh House has begun and we
will have an official opening of this new premises in September.

Sponsored Walk

Thank you to everyone who did a great job fundraising for our school. If you were unable to attend for whatever reason but
you would still like to donate, Jennifer is still accepting donations. Even if you know someone who thinks
what we do is great and they would like to support us then we’ll gladly accept
their donations too! The grand total raised so far is €647

School Reports

Your child’s end of year school report is now available.This is a brief summary of your individual child’s progress. Please store
safely at home and if you have any questions regarding my comments please just come and ask! Your children have worked really
hard this year and I'm very proud of all that they have achieved.

Thank You

From the bottom of my heart thank you so much for the best year in my |5 year teaching career!
I have thoroughly enjoyed working with you as parents and teaching your beautiful children.
This year will always remain special to us all as it was the first year of our school.
| couldn’t have hoped for a more exciting or special year in every regard.

Thank you to the BOM, to Jennifer and to all of you for making it
an outstanding year of learning and fun.

Looking forward to what the future has in store!




